
 

 

 

 

 

REF:LLI/jd/Blood Brothers 

 

Blood Brothers Trip November 5
th

 2015 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

In September, as part of the programme of study in English, your child will be 

studying Blood Brothers in preparation for their GCSE English Literature 

examination.  

 

One of the best ways to understand this play is to watch a live theatrical performance 

of it on stage, particularly as knowledge of stagecraft and dramatic technique is 

required to do well in the English Literature Examination.  

 

Therefore, we would like to invite your child to attend a performance of Blood 

Brothers on Thursday 5
th

 November, 2015 at The Winding Wheel Theatre in 

Chesterfield. We will travel by coach and leave Eckington School at 1pm. Your child 

will need to bring a packed lunch to eat on the way to the theatre. We will return to 

Eckington School by coach from The Winding Wheel theatre at approximately 

6.00pm. Please ensure that your child can be collected from school at this time. 

 

The cost of the trip is £23 and includes the price of the theatre ticket and all travel and 

insurance. By returning the attached form you are giving permission for your child to 

take part in the trip. Payment should be made via Parentpay by Monday 13th July 

2015. If you have any problems accessing your account, payment can be made via the 

finance office.   All cheques should be made payable to ‘Eckington School Fund’ 

please. 

 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

 

Louise Little        P Cummings 

Key stage 3 co ordinator of English   Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 


